
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

    First Grade Agenda 
May 25-28, 2020 

 
     WEEK AT A GLANCE 
             Hope you had a terrific Memorial Day weekend! Check out Seesaw for some 
  end-of-year Seesaw activities as we finish out the year this week. Let’s finish the year strong! 
                   Look below for a special message from your classroom teacher. 
 
 				

REMOTE	LEARNING	
	

Dear Parents, 
 

We truly appreciate all you have done 
to keep our students engaged in 
learning during this historic Covid-19 
time. You are essential to Timmerman 
Elementary and we were honored to 
teach your kids this year.   
 

Best, 
Mrs. Jordan, Mrs. Marks, Mrs. Rowe,    
        Mrs. Tobias, Mrs. Winkler 

 

http://timmermanfirstgrade.weebly.com/ 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 HAPPY SUMMER! 
 

 
 

Be safe. 
Be respectful. 

Be responsible…and  
 

HAVE FUN! 
 
 

 

                                         Mrs. Jordan says…  
Dear First Graders…   You did it! You've done the work and you're (you + are = you're) going upstairs to the second floor 
to the Second Grade! Continue to make smart choices and do your BEST! I'm SO VERY proud of all of you. Take your 
Panther PRIDE everywhere you go, to second grade and beyond!           Your biggest fan,   Mrs. Jordan 
 
 
  
 

Mrs.	Winkler	says… 
Have a wonderful summer, Boys and Girls! 

You guys made incredible progress this 
year! I am proud of each of you. 

 Keep up the learning as you relax and 
enjoy summer. Stay curious!  

And, remember our class motto… 
”Growing my mind to be the 

best ME I can be!” 
I will see you as a 2nd grader!   💚 Mrs. Winkler 

	
	

 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

     

 

                    Mrs. Rowe says… 
 

  "Don't give up! I believe in you all. A 
person's a person, no matter how small!” 
 

I really believe these words from Dr. Seuss 
that we said every day during our morning 
meeting. You're all going to do amazing 
things someday, and I'm so proud to have 
been your teacher this year! Have a fun-
filled summer and don't forget to visit me 
next year! 😊.		I’ll miss you all!    
                           Love, Mrs. Rowe	
 
 

          
 
          

 
 
 
 
 
          

      
 

 

CONTACT US: 
 

Ms. Jordan       rocqell.jordan@pfisd.net 
Ms. Marks        paige.marks@pfisdnet 
Ms. Rowe          leah.rowe@pfisd.net 
Ms. Tobias        julia.tobias@pfisd.net 
Ms. Winkler     mimi.winkler@pfisd.net 

 
Grade level website: 

http://timmermanfirstgrade.weebly.com/ 
 
 

 
 

 Mrs. Marks says… 
 
 

Thank you, parents and 
students, for all of your 
hard work during this time. 
I have really enjoyed 
having each one of my 
awesome students in class 
this year. Hope you all have 
a wonderful summer!  I will 
miss everyone so 
much!  Keep reading and 
writing and keep having 
fun!   
       Love you guys! 
          Mrs. Marks 

 

 

 

Mrs. Tobias says… 
 

Thank you to each child for memories 
and learning we shared this year and to 
the families for allowing me to be your 
child's teacher. It has been an amazing 
year and I am so happy I have gotten to 
share the time with this special group of 
children. This summer, read a book, go 
for a walk, ride a bike and stay safe!  
                💜 Mrs. Tobias  
 


